
10/08/2021 

MR Charlie Class 
- 7 Chisholm AVE 
Avalon Beach NSW 2107 
Charlieclass94@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

I could not believe my eyes when I saw that this proposal is even being considered. This is 
absolutely foul. We are losing our beautiful natural landscape so fast and it’s almost like this is 
common sense to our community that this development proposal is an awful idea that would 
only benefit a small number. I have lived in Avalon for 26 years - you need to know that this is 
coming from someone under 30. The new generation of people coming up are fighting tooth 
and nail to undo wrongdoings and consequences of non sensical development like this and it’s 
effect it has on our natural fauna and flora. Disgusted that this proposal is even considered. 
Not any benefit to the community, fauna, flora and will produce more traffic that is contributing 
to the downfall of all of these listed factors. We will fight you at every step along the way. Do 
NOT let this go any further. 
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